
From Rob Mungovan on 01/06/23  
 
Just a short note to let you know that the delivery phase for the River Mel work has been completed. 
Many thanks to all those who have contributed or have simply trusted me to do a good job. I attach 
a few pics to illustrate what has been done and how parts of the river were before the works.  These 
pics are not yet for sharing to a wider audience, as it is hoped that a news piece can be put out next 
week. (Article now available https://www.scambs.gov.uk/teamwork-to-restore-the-river-mel/ ) 
 
Today I have seeded areas of bare earth and have added simple notices to 2 areas where I am keen 
to keep the public (and dogs) back from due to soft ground. 2 wild flower seed mixes have been 
used, in addition to quick germinating grass seed. I hope for a drop of rain now. 
 
Stone picking has been undertake to areas where mowing is to take place. Any slight rutting has 
been levelled with top soil. Should anyone require me to do anything more them please come back 
to me. 
 
The public have all been very receptive to the work with many questions asked. I am aware that 
there’s been some chat on the Melbourn and Meldreth Facebook page (around the discoloured 
water, which was unavoidable) and I have answered to it. 
 

https://www.scambs.gov.uk/teamwork-to-restore-the-river-mel/


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


